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I am happy to report that as Zone I Director, I have attended at least one
function at each of the twenty-five Tables in Zone I. Our Director
General, Elsie Perez and I visited the last Table this past November. I
feel that I have learned so much from each and every Table as well as
from each member that I had an opportunity to meet.

I am also happy to report that all Zone [ Tables have paid their Alliance
2014 dues and are current.

I have forwarded the information from the Alliance Nominating
Committee to each Table Director. If you have anyone that you are
nominating for an Alliance office, please follow the directions given.
Remember that the Committee is no longer taking letters of support for
any candidate.

The Alliance Convention will be held in Lima, Peru, October 8-11, 2014.

I have included in your packets the information that I have received
from the Alliance Convention Committee and have sent to each Table
Director. I have included the registration form that I have just received
this week. If any of you would like to fill it out and pay today, I will be
glad to take both and send to the Convention Committee.

I would also like to remind everyone that our skit for the Pan American
Night at the Convention is “50’s and 60’s Rock and Roll”. Larissa Perez,
Elise’s daughter, has agreed to be our Elvis and sing while we dance.
Please be sure to wear your poodle skirt or peddle pusher pants along
with your bobby socks. And you know that you will also need to tease
your hair for that special look.

I look forward to seeing all of you in Lima, Peru, for what will be a great
Convention.



